APPENDIX 11

From: FELIX FENNING

Sent: 14 June 2018 23:19

To: LEE MANSFIELD <LEE.MANSFIELD @ NWLeicestershire.pov.ul>
Cc: Felix Fenning External <

Subject: Re: Music Licence for Ibstock Crickett Club, September 2018

Hi Lee,
Thanks for Licensing Update meeting. Having seen the first introduction of this 10 + years
ago its good to see principles being maintained. Great to hear Download was great success,

Regarding the above,
| am aware that a license has been rejected for music at Cricket Club for this event in
support of British Legion.

| can only encourage your team to assist the organisers to overcome all queries as soon as
possible to allow the event to progress.

My reasons are:-

My experience of the Cricket Club is that is is the most successful, responsible and well
organised club in village.

The Bristish Legion locally are a great bunch of people and would only want a responsible
festival to proceed.

My knowledge of the Organising group is that they, equally, are committed to this village
and are responsible and experienced in organising fund raisers.

Please progress as soon as possible. If | can be of assistance in allaying residents fears please
let me know.

Yours sincerely,
Felix Fenning

Clir Ibstock East



